
BENGAL TOWNSHIP BOARD  

MEETING 7:00 PM, MARCH 10, 2021  

The Bengal Township Board meeting was brought to order by Supervisor McDonald at 7:00 pm.    

Members present:  Nick McDonald, Sharon Bassette, Stan Sillman, and Eric Boak; Denice Schultheiss 

absent 

Community present:  n/a 

All members of the board are located in Clinton County, MI. 

The Pledge of Allegiance was said and the meeting commenced.  

Supervisor McDonald presented the agenda.  Supervisor McDonald moved to accept the agenda as 

presented, supported by Treasurer Schultheiss, motion carried.     

A motion to approve the February 10th meeting minutes as presented was made by Supervisor 

McDonald, supported by Trustee Sillman, motion carried.  

There was no Treasurer's Report for February.  

Clerk Bassette presented the Clerk’s Report.  Clerk Bassette discussed March 2, 2021 Gatherings and 

Face Mask Order with the board and a motion was made by Clerk Bassette to open up hall rentals and 

making all renters aware of the Covid requirements at the time of their rental, supported by Trustee 

Sillman, motion carried.   

Clerk Bassette presented the current bills to be paid. Clerk Bassette moved to approve the bills as 

presented, supported by Supervisor McDonald, motion carried.    

Supervisor McDonald moved to suspend the regular board meeting at 7:31 pm, Clerk Bassette 

supported, motion carried. 

Supervisor McDonald moved to open the Public Hearing for the Budget at 7:31 pm, Clerk Bassette 

supported, motion carried. 

There were no public comments regarding the budget. 

Supervisor McDonald moved to close the Public Hearing at 7:32, Trustee Boak supported, motion 

carried. 

Supervisor McDonald moved to open the board meeting at 7:32, Trustee Boak supported, motion 

carried. 

PUBLIC COMMENT: n/a 

NEW BUSINESS: 
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No Commissioner’s report was given.  

No Sheriff’s report was given.  

No Planning Commission report was given. 

OLD BUSINESS:     

Ambulance – Trustee Boak will fill in for Supervisor McDonald at the next CCAAS meeting. 

The board reviewed and made changes to the current Fire Ordinance and Clerk Bassette will bring it to 

the next meeting for approval.  

BOARD COMMENTS: 

Supervisor McDonald spoke to Assessor Mark Holley about the Assessor Contract, no changes will be 

made so the prior agreement stands. 

Budget meeting is scheduled for March 31st. 

ADJOURN MEETING:   

Supervisor McDonald made a motion to end the meeting at 7:43 pm, supported by Trustee Boak, 

motion carried.  

Minutes respectfully submitted by Clerk Sharon Bassette.  


